
Document Number:
PD Ref.:LX1-2714

Date: Feb 15, 2021

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.
This is the official notification that some of our products will be status "NRND"  as detailed below
and not available for new designs. 

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:
Murata P/N: Replacement P/N:
LXMSAPHA17-176+NT -
LXMSAPHA08-136+NT -

Truly Yours. Thank you.
Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.
RFID Business Department, Business Incubation Center.
Director
Hiroyuki IMANISHI

Product Status Change Notice (PCN)
LXMSAPHA17-176+NT,  LXMSAPHA08-136+NT




